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PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION 

Next Wednesday 8th November, the two candidates nominated in 

the parent governor election will be coming to meet parents. If 

you would like to speak to them and find out more about them, 

they will be in the playground at 8.45a.m. 

Don’t forget: 

‘Every time 
our bell rings, 
we step closer 
to our dreams’ 

Please  make sure 

you are here at 8.55 a.m. to start 

the day at 9.00 am.  

 

Make sure you keep coming every day 

on time ! Will you win a ticket for our 

£200 STAR Attenders prize? 

  % here Lates 

Yellow Class 97.7% 0 

Red Class 88.8% 1 

Green Class 94.1% 1 

Pink Class 97.9% 0 

Blue Class 95.9% 0 

Orange Class 90.8% 0 

Purple Class 97.6% 1 

Lilac Class 97.5% 0 

Scarlet Class 91.3% 1 

Crimson Class 92.5% 0 

Jade Class 94.3% 1 

Emerald Class 91.0% 0 

Sapphire Class 98.0% 0 

Turquoise 

Class 

99.0% 0 

TOTAL 93.9% 5 

We saw an amazing example of our 

school theme for this year  ‘Little 

Things Make Big Things Happen’ just 

before the half term break.  

Our collection for the Tower Hamlets 

food bank started with a little tin of 

beans and ended up as this big collec-

tion of 554 items. The classes with the 

highest number of items donated were: 

1st = Scarlet (71 items) 

2nd = Sapphire (55 items ) 

Joint 3rd  = Blue and Green (47 items ) 

During the holiday Tower Hamlets  Food Bank collected all our 

food. It weighed  249.1 kg and will provide 498 meals for 50 fami-

lies.  Amazing! 

Thank you to everyone who gave so generously, and thank you to 

Emma, the PSA committee and Janice for organising it all. We have 

made a BIG difference to the lives of many families in our local 

community. 

Best wishes,   Jennie 

          HEALTHY SCHOOLS AWARD 

We are delighted to announce that we have 

been awarded the GOLD Healthy Schools 

London Award for the work we have done 

around increasing physical activity in the 

playground and involving children more in 

supporting in our playground. Thank you Rachel (Turquoise class/

Healthy Schools Leader), for all her hard work, and thank you to 

all the children who have worked so hard on these improvements! 



Thank you Jade class for sharing all your learn-

ing with us in our Friday assembly. Next week, 

Sapphire Class will be leading our assembly. All 

welcome at 9.10 a.m. 

Well done to Sara A- Emerald, 

Mohammad Mahfuz- Jade, Erikas 

- Sapphire, Ridwaan Amin - Green, 

Maryam - Pink and Neha - Orange 

who were rewarded for their pos-

itive attitude at lunchtime with a 

STAR lunch today! 

HOUSE POINTS 

On Monday Ben Nevis house was awarded with the 

trophy as the winning house for 

the first half term. They were 

rewarded by wearing their house 

colours on Tuesday. Congratula-

tions to all the children in Ben Ne-

vis house. Who will be the winners 

this half term? 

WHAT ARE YOU READING THIS WEEK? 

Aayah in Purple class is 
reading… ‘‘Sky,the Blue 

Fairy’ by Daisy Meadows. 

‘This book is about two 

girls who find a blue fairy 

on the beach. I like this 

book because it is about 

a fairy that does lots of 

magic so she could escape 

the evil goblins. It made 

me think that I was on 

the beach like the two girls in the book!’ 

VALUES AWARDS- ‘Little Things Make Big 
Things Happen’ 

Who has been making those small things count this 

week?   

Pink Class: Sanjana– Responsibility-looking after the classroom 

Muaadth– Excellence in phonics for long beautiful sentences 

Green Class: Tayyibah- For excellence in her participation dur-

ing discussions this week 

Adil– For excellence in his listening 

Blue Class: Maisa- Excellence- for participating well in class-

room discussions 

Ibrahim- Excellence- for listening really well in every lesson 

Orange Class: Jemmie– Responsibility– trying hard on her writ-

ing 

Husein– Excellence– brilliant writing 

Purple Class: Raheeq– Excellence in maths 

Bill– Excellence in reading at home 

Lilac Class: Jason– For excellence by making a fantastic start 

in Lilac Class 

Musa– For teamwork by going out his way to make the new mem-

ber of Lilac class feel welcome 

Crimson Class: Mikayel– Responsibility by kindly looking after a 

new member of our class 

Zaid- Excellence in his maths work on fractions 

Scarlet Class: Abdul-Rahman– Responsibility for his learning in 

maths 

Mariya B– Teamwork– for reading well with her partner 

Emerald Class: Shahria– For taking responsibility for his learn-

ing and working hard in maths 

Maheera– For setting an excellent example when lining up and 

taking responsibility 

Jade Class: Layana– For consistently excellent behaviour and 

focus in lessons 

Mahir H– For taking responsibility for his learning and putting 

his hand up more regularly to share his ideas 

Turquoise Class: Nabil– For great work with percentages 

Fardous– For perseverance in PE 

Sapphire Class: Suraiya– For excellence by working on her 

footwork in PE 

Ilyas– For excellence by improving his skills in calculating per-

centages 

PARENT NEWS 

Yesterday we held our PSA’s Annual General 

Meeting. It was absolutely wonderful to hear 

about all the hard work the PSA has done this 

year.  Part of the work of the PSA is fund rais-

ing—they raised £1040.07 for the school last 

year. But, most importantly, it’s all about what it 

gives to our children and our whole community. 

Their work has been supporting us in our drive 

to improve the health and wellbeing and involve-

ment of our families. We are so grateful to eve-

ryone who has been involved this year. We would 

like to thank Janice for her fantastic support 

all year, and Tower Hamlets Community Housing 

and the charity Apples & Pears for their gener-

ous support who have enabled many of the 

courses, events and cinema trips this year to 

take place.  And, of course, we say particular 

thanks to our wonderful committee members 

who, we are delighted to report, have been re-

elected for the year ahead.  


